
YEAR 3 TRANSITION 
MEETING

Hello from Miss Pace 



CURRENT EVENTS

• School might be a little different when you come back in September. You might not be able to 

play with your friends from other year groups for a while, but you will all be together.

• We will still be learning our usual subjects, but they will be done differently for the first few weeks 

back at school. This has been a really scary time and our main focus is making sure that you are 

happy and feel safe back in school. 



SHARE YOUR THOUGHTS

What are your thoughts 

about coming into Year 3?

Have you got any concerns 

about coming to Year 3 or 

returning to school?



YEAR 3 EXPECTATIONS
• In Year 3, we do some challenging work (fun as well). I know that some of you will find things 

tricky and that is absolutely fine… I struggle with things sometimes too! All I ever ask from my class 

is that they are never afraid to try, ask for help if they need it and always have a positive attitude 

to the challenge. 

• RULES

• Homework will be set every Wednesday to be handed in by the following Wednesday. Homework 

will include – one piece of Maths, one piece of English, spellings and timetables. (COVID allowing)



ACTIVITY

• Starting a new academic year is a time for you to say farewell to current teachers. It is important 

for you to cherish your favourite memories. Create a drawing or art piece of their special memory 

and frame it in a hand-made photo frame. You may choose to draw a favourite lesson, a funny 

moment with friends, a school trip, or a job role you are proud of. You can decorate the photo 

frame. Bring this with you on your first day in Year 3. 



HAVE YOU GOT ANY QUESTIONS FOR ME?


